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From: Valerie Schornak [mailto:vlynns12 @yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 4:26 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: NOPEcincy!!!

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to voice my deepest and sincerest opposition o Duke Energy's proposed pipeline
going through Pleasant Ridge, Cincinnati, Ohio. Please do not do this to our neighborhood. It's

not safe and incredibly unwanted.
ref: 16-0253-GA-BTX
Sincerely,

Valerie L. Keeney
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